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Dear member of parliament

I am writing this in protest to the proposed amendment bill for the Further Extension of
Expiring Provisions, as well as the general roll-out of all COVID-19 vaccines.

The death toll from COVID-19 is around 2% (less, considering the inclusion of cases with
already marginalised immune systems), whereas in the short period that COVID-19
vaccines have been available more than 25,000 people have died, according to the CDC.
Additionally, numerous malevolent side-effects have been reported from the mRNA
vaccines including vaginal bleeding and miscarriages. We have yet to see what the long
term effects may be.

As a young woman who has not yet had a family, and hope to become a mother someday,
these reports concern me as well as many of my friends. It is in the interest of the
Australian public that COVID-19 vaccines not be rolled out until further testing has been
done. There has been research done into safe and effective cures to the virus that do not
involve spike-protein production and its reported side-effects.

I hope that the Australian Government will consider the health of future Australians,
especially the younger generations, and therefore STOP the imminent and widespread
rollout of these vaccines.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Sincerely,
Amy Ossola
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